
 

 

10.01.2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
  
The local authority are currently reviewing the transition 
arrangements for those children who move from primary to 
secondary school. 
  
If your child is in year 5 or year 6 we would very much appreciate your 
views through completing a very short survey. 
 
There are two surveys – one for pupils and one for you as 
parents/carers. 
  
Pupils’ survey 
Year 5 and 6: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GKPX7S2 
  
Parents/Carers’ survey 
Year 5 and 6: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/G8PLQ3P 
  
Surveys are anonymous and do not ask for your name.  Results will be 
pooled together to provide an overall picture across the local 
authority. 
  
Many thanks 
 

Mrs Hill 

Executive Head of Academy 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GKPX7S2
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